College of Arts and Sciences Chairs Meeting February 17, 2022 2:00 PM

Agenda

- South Scheduler is going to be discontinued this spring, and replaced with a new registration system in PAWS. The new system shows *all* active courses to students, whether or not they are being offered in a given term. For instance:



Students may wait to try to take courses they see, not realizing that they will never be offered. Please *inactivate* courses with a CAF that you don't expect to be taught in the near future. You can easily reactivate them if a faculty member wants to teach them.

Kelly Taylor has provided an instruction guide for the new system. I can send it to you upon request.

Attached, next page. Please provide feedback to Loomis by 3/1. Changes in this proposal:

- Replacements limited to 100 and 200-level courses.
- No replacements for grades higher than "D".
- Up to 12 credit hours eligible for replacement (currently three courses).
- In the term prior to graduation, unused replacement hours can be used to remove D or F grades from the GPA for courses not required for graduation (e.g., student does poorly in a prerequisite and then changes majors and no longer needs the prerequisite).

-		